
IRVINGTON GRADE SCHOOOL BOARD OF EDUCATION
BUDGET HEARING

SEPTEMBER 21, 2020

The Irvington Grade School Board of Education met in session for the purpose of holding a Budget

Hearing for the FY21. Present for the meeting were Supt. David Schulte, Steve Tatjenhorst, Gera Sims,

Tabatha Jentsch, Whitney Mayoral and Janice Tiemann, and Justin Elms.

A motion was made by Tiemann and seconded by Jentsch to approve the FY21 School District Budget.
Motion passed 5-0.

A motion was made by Jentsch and seconded by Mayoral to adjourn the hearing at 6:41 p.m. Motion
passed 5-0.
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